
This Week  ~ June 25 

 

We will have the Presidential Demotion Ceremony, held in the California 

Room, led by past President Denny Mason. We will be demoting President Joe 

Garza and inducting our  new President Steve Just. This should prove to be 

a very entertaining, fun, lively   program. We will celebrate the fine, outstanding 

tenure of President Joe over the past year.  
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Make Up Locations 

Kingsburg 
Wednesday 
Kady’s Kitchen 

12:00 
P.M. 

Dinuba Sunrise 
Tuesday 
Ridge Creek Golf  
Course 

6:30 
A.M. 

 
 

Selma 
Tuesday 
Portuguese Hall 

12:00 
P.M. 

Sanger 
Friday 
Community 
Center 

12:00 
P.M. 
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Last Week ~ June 18Last Week ~ June 18Last Week ~ June 18Last Week ~ June 18    

We met at the community center for 

our first in-person meeting in months. 

Tables and seating were spread out 

well for distancing. President Joe and 

his assistant, personally served the 

meals from the buffet line. Twenty-

two were in attendance, as President 

Joe welcomed us back. There was no 

specific program for the day. We had 

several business items to discuss. Our 

newest member, Rene Delport, was 

formally inducted into Reedley Rotary 

by President Joe and President-Elect 

Steve Just. Her  sponsor  is Erik     

Valencia. Rene was handed her  

‘Objects of Rotary’ and her red badge. 

She was warmly welcomed and      

congratulated by club members.  
 

It was announced to the club that    

regrettably Lloyd Dry has submitted 

his resignation to our club. Lloyd has 

been our secretary for over 40 years. 

He has done so much for Reedley   

Rotary in many ways over the years. 

His fellowship will be missed greatly. 

Lloyd will be at the June 25th      

meeting for a farewell. President Joe             

announced that he is seeking           

volunteers to take on portions of the 

total secretarial duties.  
 

Also last week, President Joe made up 

for lost time by collecting many fines 

for birthdays, wedding anniversaries, 

club anniversaries and graduations. 

Many bell ringers were offered.  
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 4 
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25  

Presidential 

Demotion  

Ceremony 

(meet in CA room) 

26 

 

27 

 

28 

 

29 30     
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Rotary Bulletin - Yours truly, Steven Olfert,  notified the club that he is stepping down as bulletin editor. “I have 

enjoyed the editor position and duties very much for the past 33 years. While I will continue on as a proud member 

of Reedley Rotary, I would like others to have the opportunity that I have had these many years to express their 

creative writing. On behalf of the Reedley Rotary Club, I want to thank Sanborn & Sanborn Accountancy,         

specifically Debbie, Max and Tracy. They have been a tremendous help in seeing that the bulletin gets out to each 

Rotarian.” Incoming President Steve Just stated at our last meeting that he was seeking club bulletin editors and 

writers. Sue Buckley agreed to become the new bulletin writer and editor.  


